
 
 
From: Sue Bucknell [mailto:   
Sent: 30 September 2021 19:14 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade 

 
I would like to add my objection to the proposal to move the road from its current location 

along Princes Parade. 
 

I feel that it will disadvantage the local residents, cause congestion and prevent those of us 

who drive that way regularly from being able to stop for a few minutes to admire God's 
creation, absorb the scenery and marvel at the changes in mood of the sea on the way to and 

from our business having set off a few minutes earlier to enable us to make the most of this 
most marvellous of scenes. 

 

Please note my objection as I do not feel this is of benefit to the area, the residents or the 
visitors. 

 
With thanks 

 

Susan Bucknell 
 

 




